
Oregon's way of life is severely endangered by uninformed attempts to manage climate change and all 
the peripheral issues that have been attached to these bills like barnacles on a rock. 
 
Oregon is already doing a good job of carbon management - we're one of the lowest generators of 
carbon.   
 
Global warming is not affected by humanity.  The other planets in our solar system are also warming.  It's 
the sun!  Solar cycles have been in existence as long as the sun itself has, waxing and 
waning.  Variations in the earth's orbit cause differential solar absorption. 
 
Taxing Oregon's small business people out of existence won't help.  Everyone in Oregon is affected when 
fuel costs more, food and goods cost more because the fuel to get them here costs more.   
 
Manipulating children to believe fake science is an idiotic thing to do.  Some of them appear to believe 
that the grocery store generates food on the shelves through magic.  Everything on those shelves comes 
by truck and train.   
 
Timber, a renewable resource, comes from the land and is delivered to the mills by truck, plus a little by 
train.  Do you use toilet paper?  Live in a wooden house?  There are thousands of uses for wood, plus the 
beneficial byproducts.  Seedlings are planted in the cutover ground and the cycle begins anew.  In about 
30 years, a stand of timber will be ready for cutting.   
 
Letting wildfires rage out of control is pointless, wasteful, and dangerous.  Let Oregonians who know how 
to work take care of our state's agricultural and forestlands.  Don't let ignorant urbanites manipulate and 
control the people. 
 
If you truly think that we need these bills, let them go to a vote BY THE PEOPLE.   
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